
FY 2023-2024 BUDGET QUESTION 
Response to Request for Information 

 

DEPARTMENT(S): Planning Department 

CBQ NO.: 032 

REQUESTED BY: Vela  

DATE REQUESTED: 07/18/2023 

DATE POSTED: 08/06/2023 

REQUEST: In the July 6th memo updating council on ETODs, the memo stated that "An 
additional four positions within the Planning Department dedicated to ETOD would be 
necessary to complete station area vision planning processes for the Phase 1 Austin Light Rail 
investment by mid-2025." How many of the new Planning Department positions will be 
dedicated to ETOD? 

 

RESPONSE:   

The City Manager’s proposed budget does not include any new positions that would exclusively 
support ETOD; however, the additional positions shown under Long Range Planning will provide 
analytical support to ETOD and the code amendments that will be necessary to support ETOD 
across the system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


